

WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW Telephone: (01902) 556350 Email: office@wodensfield.org

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker

Date: 24th February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: School Photographs

We are really pleased to inform you that on **Friday 28th February 2025** the school photographers will be in school.

This year, we will be photographing each child individually only.

We feel this will ensure that each child receives the best possible photograph, giving each child their moment to shine.

To accommodate families who would like a sibling photograph, our school photographers will be offering a special service called the 'Sibling Edit'. This service allows for a family photograph to be created by digitally combining individual photographs of siblings. This way, you can still have a cherished family photo without the need for a group session.

After photograph day, the proof photographs will be delivered back into school for direct distribution to children for them to take home. Parents place their orders directly online with the school photographers, using their unique access details, and pay using the secure payment system. Included below and in the ordering selection will be details of how to order the 'Sibling Edit'.

All orders will be posted directly back to the parent's home address.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S. Walker

Malkel

Headteacher



























How It Works ...

On photograph day we photograph all the children individually, from these images we are able to create a sibling edit. Parents will receive a proof card for their children with unique access details to login and view their children's images, if they would like to order a sibling edit, they complete all the information requested along with their image reference numbers and place

their order. Our editing team then get to work creating the family photograph, once the image is complete, we email a proof copy to the parents for their approval before processing. We have received some fantastic feedback for these edits, parents cannot believe that the children were not photographed together, and a big plus factor working this way each child is relaxed, not leaning away from their sibling, and not enbarrassed in front of their peers which does happen as the children get older. If for any reason parents are not happy a full refund is guaranteed, and we are pleased to say we have never had to refund yet!

© DigiPix School Photography























